anne Baldwin

From: George Smith

Sent: 07 April 2021 14:06

To: DC Support

Subject: FW: Planning Application reference 21/00517/F Creation of a Motorcross track

From: John Furneau

Sent: 30 March 2021 07:50

To: George Smith <George.Smith@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>

Cc: Hornton Parish Council <clerk@hornton.org.uk>

Subject: Planning Application reference 21/00517/F Creation of a Motorcross track

Dear Mr Smith

As you walk along the public footpath by the side of the track it is appalling to realise that this dreadful scar upon
the surrounding pristine landscape is there without any planning permission whatsoever.

I find it quite incredible that CDC have failed to take any enforcement action against the growth of this track from
the originally permitted development rights of 28 days to the current level of use and way beyond this to the
request for 65 days without any guarantee that even that figure would be kept to.

The terrible noise intrusion upon our otherwise peaceful and tranquil village is totally unacceptable and ruins every
single day here when events take place.

| firmly believe that planning permission must be refused.

Yours sincerely
John Furneaux

West End House
West End
Hornton
Banbury
Oxfordshire
0OX15 6DA

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You
should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender
immediately.

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it
cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your
own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments).

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not
impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action..
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